
 
 

2 January 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Y5 Young Voices - O2 Trip 17.1.24 - Final Details  

 

The Young Voices event at the O2 is just a couple of weeks away and Year 5 are getting very 

excited about their performance, as are the staff members accompanying them! 

 

On the day, the children will be leaving school at approximately 12.30pm. We will ensure that the 

children will either eat their packed lunch or school dinner before we leave. The children will also 

need to bring in a packed tea and plenty of snacks to eat and water to drink whilst at the O2, as 

they have the rest of the day and evening ahead of them. 

 

After the event, the children’s coaches will be departing from the O2 at approximately 10.00pm for 

the return journey to school. Please make sure that you collect your child from school (via the Office 

doors) after what I’m sure will be a tiring but exciting day for them.  We will be updating X with details 

of our arrival back at school; we expect it to be around 11.00pm.  Once back at school, the children 

will be brought from the coach, to the school building, where parents/carers can collect them.  

Please do not wait on the road or pavement outside school.  Every child will need to show a member 

of staff who they are leaving with, before they are dismissed. 

 

As this is a very long day and the children will not arrive back at school until late, we will be 

extending registration for Year 5 and any siblings that went to the O2, until 10.00am the following 

day, so they can have some extra rest. Those parents/carers who wish to send their children in at 

normal time can still do so. 

 

Last year, the tickets for parents/carers, provided by the O2, were situated opposite the children. 

However, due to the size of the venue this was still quite far away.  This year we do not know where 

the children will be seated yet so we would recommend parents bring binoculars if they have them. 

The children will also be taking a banner with them, which they will be holding up prior to the 

performance in order for parents/carers to try and locate where we will be seated.  It is not allowed 

to be held by the children during the performance itself.  

 

We have now received the spectator tickets from the O2. This year we will be distributing the tickets 

electronically to all those that have ordered them.  In order to access your tickets, you will need to 

follow the guide attached to this letter which involves downloading the O2 ticketing app.   

 

In order to ensure the tickets are sent to the parent/carer intending to attend the concert, please 

can you provide the email address you would like the tickets sent to by completing the Google 

Form.  Please ensure this is completed by Monday 8 January 2024 by 10.00am.   

 

If you have not ordered tickets, please can you still complete the Google Form with the requested 

emergency contact numbers for the night of 17 January. 

 

As you will see when you get your tickets, the doors open for parents at 5.30pm, with the concert 

starting at 7.00pm and finishing at approximately 9.00pm.  We strongly recommend that you allow 
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https://forms.gle/1ZnTZ5Es6uH4CrGC7


plenty of time to enter the seating areas inside the arena, as the concert will commence promptly 

and security checks are likely to cause additional waiting times. 

 

We will be distributing the t-shirts, to the children on the day of the concert. They will need to wear 

normal school uniform and school shoes with the t-shirts. The children will be changing at school 

before we leave.  If you did not order a t-shirt for your child to wear, they should wear a plain white t- 

shirt instead. 

 

Young Voices are offering families the opportunity to purchase a video of the event.  This is not 

managed by the school but can be ordered via the link: https://yv24film.co.uk/ 

 

If your child needs to bring any medication on the trip, please ensure they have it available in school 

as we will collect it from the office along with the completed Medication Form. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Beadle, Miss Ozyakup and Mrs Temlett  

Y5 Class Teachers 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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